
Education Resources 
 

 
 Our ref:  

Your ref: Ind Action  

If calling, ask 

for: 

 

Phone:  

Date: 21 December 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Industrial Action – Teacher Trade Unions 
 
I let you know recently of the planned national strike by members of the teacher trade unions on 
Wednesday 11 January 2023. 
 
You will be aware that negotiations are continuing at a national level, but I would confirm that 
unless the strike is called off prior to this date the school will be closed on Wednesday 11 January 
2023 for all pupils.  
 
You may therefore wish to make contingency plans for childcare on Wednesday 11 January 2023. 
 
School breakfast clubs will not operate on the day of the strike. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Barbara Lee 
 
Head Teacher  
 


